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ODOT Keeps a Mobile Workforce on the Move

In 2018, the Ohio Department of Transportation, which is responsible for maintaining one of the
nation’s largest transportation systems, implemented the Citrix Workspace to give employees the
application and mobile experience they need to maintain efficiency and productivity on any device, over

any network. Click here to read about their success.

To read the article, please visit MeriTalk.
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